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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 1, 2024 

 

 

Johnston Fire Department Issues Fire Safety Notice Amid 

Heightened Brush Fire Risk  
 

Due to heightened brush fire danger, we urge residents to refrain from any outdoor burning, 

including the use of commercial and homemade fire pits. Sparks and embers from these pits can 

easily spread to dry brush nearby and create an uncontrolled fire.  

 

To reduce risk, residents are asked to pick up any fallen leaves and debris from their yard. This 

precaution can help avoid any potential spread of fire if one were to occur.  

 

As always, our firefighters are well prepared to respond to any incidents and will be ready to 

control and mitigate brush fires as needed.  

 

Stay safe, and thank you for helping us protect our community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


